
Friday, August 24, 2018

We made it through our first full week of school!  The kids are starting to get into 

our routine and have been making friends with everyone in the school.  The students in 

Mrs. Carla's class have sent us 'Secret Buddy' letters this week!  They will be sending 

them throughout the year and by the end of the year we will get to find out who our 

buddies are.  We also started our special classes this week, the kids really loved Spanish 

and art!  Today all of the kids chose a book to take home for the weekend.  Read these 

books over the weekend and return them on Monday.  Encourage your child to find letters 

and words they know!

Next week we will be starting our Scholastic magazines.  We will be reading and 

using them throughout the week and be sending them home every Friday.  The theme for 

next week will be focusing on school rules and expectations.  We are slowly starting to 

add more academic centers during our small group time, we are working on becoming 

more and more independent throughout the day!

If you are interested in coming in to read aloud at the end of the day there is a 

calendar on the parent board in the foyer, feel free to sign up for as many or as few days 

as you would like!

The laundry schedule will be as follows:

-August/September: Bookhout Family

-October: Rachatanavin Family

-November/December: Neitzer/Gunning Family

- January: Roberts Family



-February:  Watters-Sandrock Family

If your child rests during the day it is nice if they have a blanket from 

home to comfort them.  We will send them home every weekend to be washed.  Please be 

sure to send blankets back on Monday. 

This Monday we will be celebrating Jax's birthday!  His mom, Jayme, is going to 

be providing pizza for lunch!  If you do not want your child having pizza please let me 

know.  Be sure to send a snack for the morning as well.  

If anyone has any gravel or small rocks that they are willing to donate we would 

love some!  We are trying to make a small construction area in our back playground so 

we can utilize our outside space a little better.

Have a fabulous weekend!

Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa 


